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It is NOT the right site!!! 

I live close to where the proposed facility will be.  

This town cannot cope with the extra traffic it will have from the excessive amount of trucks coming and going. 

I hate to think if there was a fire at the facility as our local services would not have the full capacity to fight 
such a catastrophic emergency. 

I am very very unhappy with what is quoted in the planning portal from GHD addressing air quality and odour 
stating:  

These elevated background concentrations would typically be caused by external sources of particulates such 
as bushfires, controlled burns, or dust storms, and would only occur infrequently. In such cases, the elevated air 
quality levels would be communicated in advance of or during the event through the DPE 'Current and forecast 
air quality' page2, and consequently people living near the site would be able to manage their exposure to air 
quality impacts, through minimising time spent outdoors.*** 

This is not good enough telling the local people to stay indoors for health reasons. I have young teenagers and 
they require as much outdoor activities as possible to help them with their mental health, so telling them to 
stay in doors I am not happy about this. 
 

 




